
ASX Announcement ASX: FEL 

Fe Limited ABN: 31 112 731 638 

32 Harrogate St, West Leederville, Western Australia 6007 

Phone +61 8 6181 9793 

Email    admin@felimited.com.au felimited.com.au 

 KEY ENVIRONMENTAL APPROVAL GRANTED FOR WEST WILUNA 

Fe Limited (ASX: FEL) (the  Company) is pleased to provide an update on progress at its Wiluna 

West JWD Iron Ore Project (JWD Project). 

The Company has received formal notification from the Department of Water and Environmental 

Regulation (DWER) that it has granted the Works Approval for the JWD Project. 

As previously flagged the Works Approval represents the final primary environmental approval 

for the project and its grant facilitates the construction of the crushing and screening plant and 

associated infrastructure on site. 

Chairman’s Comment 

FEL Executive Chairman Tony Sage commented "We are pleased that the Works Approval has 

been granted which largely completes the permitting process for the JWD project. As I mentioned 

in the last Company update, we are now starting to see the results flow through from all the 

team’s work and we expect to continue to announce a steady stream of milestones 

being achieved in coming weeks as we finalise our preparation for commencement of mining." 

Announcement released with authority of the FEL board of directors. 

Yours faithfully 
FE LIMITED 

Tony Sage 
Executive Chairman 
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